MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING (#18) BETWEEN
PETALUMA CITY (ELEMENTARY) AND JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICTS
AND
PETALUMA FEDERATION OF TEACHERS

The Petaluma City Schools District ("District”) and The Petaluma Federation of Teachers ("PFT"),
hereinafter referred to as "the parties,” agree to the following Memorandum of Understanding
{"MOU") regarding additional work performed by the school psychologists to support ERMHS
Counseling Coverage.

Due to a leave of absence for a District mental health provider for ERMHS Counseling, the
District needs additional support serving students associated with the ERMHS counseling grant
from August 16, 2022 through October 11, 2022. School Psychologists willing to support
additional students would be paid $500/student for serving students between these dates,
Duties to serve these students would include:

»  ‘Weekly sessions
Weekly session docurnentation
Coordination of IEP meetings
Attending |EP meetings
Progress notes
Medi-cal entry

This MOU is non-precedent setting.

For Petaluma Federation of Teachers

Jas%/smten Assistant Superintendent, Sandra Larsen, President

Petaluma City Schools -,

Human Resources
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Chris Themas, Chief Business Officer Todd Siders, Chief Negotiator
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